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WeGo to hold listening sessions in November 
Transit Out Loud meetings a chance to chat with WeGo staff about transit issues 

 
NASHVILLE – In mid-November, WeGo Public Transit will host four listening sessions for current riders to 
hear about upcoming transit projects, as well as share their observations on the agency’s current services. 
 
Interested community members can join WeGo staff at the WeGo Central 2nd Level Meeting Room at 400 Dr. 
Martin L. King, Jr. Blvd in downtown Nashville on the following dates at times: 
 

Tuesday, November 12 
4:30 – 5:30 p.m. 
5:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

 
Monday, November 18 

11 a.m. – 12 p.m. 
12 – 1 p.m. 

 
Those unable to attend these meetings in person are encouraged to share their comments, concerns, and 
commendations with staff by emailing customer.comments@nashville.gov or by calling 615-862-5950. 
 
Members of the public are encouraged to sign up for WeGo’s newsletter, follow them on social media, and visit 
WeGoTransit.com to get more information. 
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Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 
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